Marisa Welling

From: Marisa Welling

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 12:21 PM

To: Marisa Welling

Subject: RE: Kirk Vartan's parking request comment

From: Tracie Johnson <johnson.tracie@rocketmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 4:28 PM

To: Mayor and Council <MAYORANDCOUNCIL@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: Kirk Vartan's parking request comment

Dear Mayor and Council,

Kirk Vartan is requesting that the 2 hour parking restrictions be removed from Cecil Ave between Tyler Ave and Cypress
Ave to allow for employee parking for the businesses along Stevens Creek (Slice of New York, Surplus Store, Jiffy Lube,
Smoke Shop, Sewing Center.)

| don't think it will have a negative impact on parking in the area, but | think it is important the City notify the neighbors in
writing that live adjacent to these 2 hour parking signs so they can respond. My understanding is the neighbors are the
ones who requested the parking signs in the first place.

Also there is 2 hour parking in front of the Lazy Boy store and the Hertz that is not used at all. Lazy Boy has a nice parking
lot of its own that their front door faces. There is no entry on the building facing Stevens Creek. | would suggest removing

the two hour parking in front of Lazy Boy/Hertz on Stevens Creek and replace the signs with no overnight parking signs
say midnight to 5am.

Also on the north portion of Lexus there is a yellow loading zone that is posted 8am - 2pm. | suspect swing shift
employees of the above businesses (and Jack n the Box) could park here as well.

Regards,

Tracie Johnson
220 Bel Ayre Drive

POST MEETING MATERIAL



